7th Grade Newsletter

- Monday, October 30, students may be out of uniform. Those attending the Wellness Warriors
 Fright Night event after school should remember to wear appropriate shoes.
- Please encourage your child to read over the weekend. Only 30% of 7th grade students have met their **October reading goals** so far.
- We will celebrate All Saints Day with our VIPs on Wednesday, November 1. Students who are
 dressing up as a saint may come to school in their costume or wear their uniform and change
 into the costume closer to Mass time.
- A reminder that there will be no school next Friday, November 3, due to teacher in-service.
- Looking for Christmas gifts for your children? Students received the Holiday 2023 flyer from Scholastic Books in their Friday folder today. If you would like to secretly order books for your child, please let me know, and we can make arrangements for delivery. The due date for holiday orders is November 29.
- See below for a picture of 7th grade students in their new Mission t-shirts!

Mrs. Emily Wisniewski

ewisniewski@sje.school

Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life John 6:35

